
Gibson Farms Organic Walnuts Recall April 30,
2024

April 30: Gibson Farms is recalling Organic Light Halves and Pieces shelled walnuts due to
potential contamination with E. Coli.

Product(s) affected: Organic Light Halves and Pieces shelled walnuts distributed to locations in
AL, AR, AZ, CA, CO, HI, ID, KS, LA, MT, NE, NM, NV, OR, SD, TX, UT, WA, and WY. These
nuts were sold in bulk boxes, so you'll find them in bulk containers/bins at natural food and
co-op stores. They may also be found in plastic clamshells or bags.
The affected products have expiration dates from May 21, 2025, to June 7, 2025, with lot codes
3325-043 and 3341-501.
Here is the list of retailers that the FDA believes received the walnuts.

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume the product. Return the product to
place of purchase for a refund.

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/gibson-farms-voluntarily-recalls-organic-light-halves-and-pieces-shelled-walnuts-because-possible
https://www.fda.gov/media/178182/download?attachment

